
Health & Safety Committee – May 4, 2022 

 

The Health & Safety Committee the Health & Safety Committee the committee met on May 4, 2022.  The 

Committee discussed the draft of the 2022-2023 District-Wide Safety Plan.  Additionally, the committee 

discussed a recap of the meetings year to date as well as reviewed safety features included in the Capital 

Improvement Project.  This was the last meeting of the year unless another one is required. 

 

 

 

 


